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The break is over and it’s time to get back into the swing of things and prepare for 2022.  

                       

    

                                        

   

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Horse’s Mouth 

The 

TRAINING BEGINS                      

NEXT WEDNESDAY 

FEBRUARY 2 

The usual covid protocols will be in place 

during our training sessions: 

No sharing of water bottles. 

Keeping a player register. 

Social distancing when not performing 

drills. 

No training if you have any cold or flu-

like symptoms. 

Sign in using the Airport West QR code 

only if you enter the social clubrooms for 

a drink after training. 

PLAYERS DO NAT HAVE TO BE 

DOUBLE VAXXED TO TRAIN 

OUTDOORS AND ARE ALLOWED 

TO PARTICIPATE IN GROUP 

TRAINING SESSIONS. 

However, it is an AFL requirement that 

all players be vaccinated to play in 

competition games and our League is 

expected to follow that protocol, but we 

haven’t heard anything officially yet. 

Next Wednesday will be a light run to 

allow players to ease back into exercise 

after the long break and more of a “get 

together” and we hope to see you then. 

New coach takes over the sessions on 

February 9.    

Tuccs. 
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Phone:  9375 4286 
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TRAINING WILL BE HELD 

EVERY WEDNESDAY NIGHT 

OVER SUMMER 

AT AIRPORT WEST 

RAIN, HAIL OR SHINE 

 

NEW SEASON TRAINING 

WILL OFFICIALLY START 

NEXT WEDNESDAY ON THE  

2ND OF FEBRUARY  

 

It is important to get as fit as 

possible before the first game 

on April 9. 

 

 

 


